
Matt Twenter Sportsmanship Saturday

The picture above is Matt Twenter, a young man who tragically lost his life in 1995 at the 
age of eleven. Matt always had a smile on his face and when you saw him you could not help 
but smile as well.

Matt loved all sports and played in our CYBA league as well as football, soccer and baseball. 
He embodied what we call Sportsmanship.  He always respected his coaches, teammates 
and the officials. Matt understood the most important part of sports,they are something 
you do with friends that makes you feel good and most importantly, they must be fun!

After Matt passed away, his parents decided to make annual contributions to CYBA in his 
memory.  This was very humbling and we decided to return the favor and name our annual 
Sportsmanship recognition Matt Twenter Sportsmanship Saturday.  We cannot imagine a 
better person to model Sportsmanship after.

Congratulations to all of you players, fans and coaches on your basketball season. We hope 
this season always brings back memories and will remind you of the fun you had,  the 
friends you made and  how important it is we all we all need to be good Sportsman.

And remember, every day is Sportsmanship day and just like Matt....keep smiling!


